
December 16, 2022

To whom it may concern,

Tyler Carr is a student at Deer Valley High School in Glendale, Arizona.

He is an honor roll student who has chosen to take advanced courses in

Algebra and Biology. His grades, school involvement, and clear

disciplinary record show that Tyler is a committed student, a leader, and a

role model to those around him.

Respectfully,

Sara Lewis

School Counselor

DVHS


